
BUNDY BLURP!

PARKING LOT SAFETY

While driving on campus please drive
slowly and safely; obeying all speed

limit and parking signs.

Please remember there could be
children and animals where they

should not be, so it is up to all of us to
be on alert while driving.

Also, please remember there is a car
pool lane @ the upper playground gate
that is for picking up and dropping off
students only. Please do not park

there or leave your vehicle unattended!

Thank you in advance for your
cooperation and diligence.

BCCS Staff


